
PS/AS 07.03.16 
 

ST COLUMBA'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

DEAR PARENT/CARER 
 

MANY THANKS FOR SUPPORTING OUR EYFS AND KS1 Mothers Week Events and coming to our 
Mothers Day Mass on Sunday which had been arranged by Father Solomon and the school.  All the 
children who attended did very well indeed especially the following:-  
Alter Servers  Jessica Garuba and Sami Merifield. 
Readers  Amelia Grudzien, Frances Halewood, Israel Weber, Karolina Pavliukevic, 

Natalia Ramsden, Izabela Stawiarska, Ewa Wasilewska and Thomas 
Halewood. 

Processors   Emmanuel Garuba and Colin Messenger. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OUR PUPILS WHO DRESSED-UP so well as famous characters from 
books on World Book Day last week.  Special mention needs to be made of our prize winners on the 
day who were:- Lexi Kay, Riley Burton, Charlotte Blakey-Hawksworth, Connor Hirst, Agata 
Karpowicz, Jakub Oginski, Summer Hainsworth, Bronson Hall, Izabela Stawiarska, 
Dominik Milewski, Kaitlyn Blakey-Hawksworth, Kane Troy, Ellie-Mae Lowther, Kayleigh 
Maguire, Robert Mavin and Matthew Mazurke. 
 

A BIG WELL DONE TO THE PUPILS IN MISS BROWN’S CLASS RB who have won our 
Magnificent Attendance Trophy for their excellent attendance last week.  Haven’t they done well.  
They will receive extra play this week and will receive points for our termly attendance competition 
the winning class of which receives a special prize.  It is tremendously important that every child 
comes to school as often as possible so please do all you can to ensure your child never misses even 
one school day unnecessarily.   
  

TOMORROW AND EVERY TUESDAY OUR PARENT AND TODDLER GROUP MEETS 9.00am –  

11.00am IN SCHOOL.  If you are a parent or carer with a young child and you would like to meet 
with other parents/carers with toddlers please come to this club.  Refreshments are available and toys 
for the children and our Parent Involvement Worker will be in attendance to answer any queries you 
may have about the school and education matters.  If you are free do come along.  
 

LUNCHES FROM AROUND THE WORLD SUNDAY.  This will be on Sunday 17th April in St Columba’s 

School after the 11:15am Mass.  On that day our School & Parish Community wants to cook and serve 

examples of food from around the World.  Would you like to come and cook or bring with you some 

traditional dishes of the country of your birth or of a country you are interested in.  What you produce 

will be served for a small fee to anyone who wants to turn up from School or Parish. If you would 

please complete and return the attached slip to school.       P Spillane 

______________________________________________________________ 

LUNCHES FROM AROUND THE WORLD SUNDAY 
SUNDAY 17TH APRIL 2016 – ST COLUMBA’S SCHOOL 

 

Name  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I would like to prepare and serve some traditional lunches at the above event.  I will either prepare 
the food at home or on the school premises on that day.   
 
The country of origin of my dish is_____________________________________________________ 
 

Signed ___________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian   
 
 

Tel No. ___________________________________________________ 


